11/29/21, 4:33 PM Mail - Jerome Manarchuck - Outlook

[EXTERNAL]: RE: KNWC(AM) (BSTA-20211104AAA) - Granted 11/05/2021

jchautin@hardycarey.com <jchautin@hardycarey.com>
Mon 11/29/2021 4:16 PM

To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Jerry — hope the Thanksgiving break was relaxing for you. This email is to advise that, pursuant to
paragraph 3 of the granted KNWC(AM) STA, licensed operations have been restored and the STA is no
longer needed.

Best,

Joe Chautin

Harpy, CAREY, CHAUTIN & BALKIN, LLP

ArrornEys At Law | 1080 West CausEway ApprRoAcCH, MaNDEVILLE, LA 70471

985.629.0752 (Direct) | 985.629.0777 (maN) | 504-439-2350 (ceLL) | 985.629.0778 (rax)

www.hardycarey.com | jchautin@hardycarey.com

This email may contain attorney-client privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender by return email. The above contact

information is for reference only. It is not intended to serve as an electronic signature.

From: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 2:02 PM

To: Joseph C. Chautin, Ill <jchautin@hardycarey.com>

Subject: KNWC(AM) (BSTA-20211104AAA) - Granted 11/05/2021

Joe,
Please see the attached STA grant letter for AM station KNWC(AM).

Regards
Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer

Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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